
 

 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING HELD ON 24TH July 2025 midday at 
Uckfield Rugby Club 

 

Apologies 

  
Michele Moat – Sheffield Park 
Bev Pashley – Artytime 
Gill Snook – HWPC 
Sam Harding - Lyfords 
Association of Carers 
Michelle Warner – Harlands School 
The Good Company People 
Uckfield Community Fridge 
Dan Manville – Councillor, Uckfield 
North 

Anna Collin-Moore – ESVC 
Kat Jenner – Wealden District Council  
Donna French – UTC 
Anita Hewson – U3A 
Dot Kirk-Adams – ESCC 
Mark Dimmock - ESHR 
Caroline Merchant – University of 
Sussex 
Geoffrey Dennis – Trustee WV 

   
Present 
 
Margaret Dode-Angel - SSS 
Paul Sparks – MP&HF residents 
Association 
Ian Punter – Remap 
David Brown – Uckfield Scouts 
Claire Spink – St Wilfrids Hospice 
Sharon Attfield-Davis 
Richard Ridley – Heathfield Rotary Club 
Ian Noble – Uckfield Chamber of 
commerce 
Julie Murrey – Uckfield Singers 
Howard Gould – HG AD architectural 
design 

Robert Muggeridge – Uckfield Youth 
Trust 
Gary King -  Ashdown Radio 
Belinda King – King of the Woods 
Julie Abson – SCDA 
Janet Davey – Girlguiding 
Peter Taylor – St Vincent de Paul 
Jamie Keddie – Trustee WV 
Tom Crellin – WV Chair 
Judith Austin – CEO WV 
Ann Coad – Treasurer/Trustee WV 
Jane Sambrook – Membership/Trustee 
WV 
Paul Latimer – Trustee WV 



Anne Lohrey – Volunteer WV 
Bev Jackson – Volunteer WV 

 

 
Previous minutes – Approved unanimously. 
 
CEO’s Report – This was circulated and gives an overview of last year.  There were no 
questions and the report was approved unanimously. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Once these accounts are approved WV will be able to apply for 
more grants.  The cash flow for the year will be positive.  WV is 50% reliant on grant 
income and town council funding.  No questions.  Approved unanimously. 
 
Ratification of Constitution – It was explained that the Charity Commission made a 
change to the Charity objectives which needed to be approved. Approved unanimously. 
 
Trustees for election -  Paul Latimer and Geoffrey Dennis joined the board of Trustees 
this year and are up for election by the membership.   Agreed and approved 
unanimously. 
 
Trustees for re election – Paul Sparks and Jane Sambrook.  Agreed and approved 
unanimously. 
 
AOB – No issues raised. 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

  

  


